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Date:  Friday, August 26, 2016 

To:  Parents/Guardians of Town Bus Riders 

From:  Lisa Sadler, Principal 

Re:  Town Bus Stop Traffic Flow Expectations 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Beginning Monday, August 29th, the Town Bus Stop will be a One-Way turn around.   Please enter your car through the 

north portion of the circle and exit through the south.  This traffic pattern will be followed during both the morning and 

afternoon routes.   Our bus will be pulled in from the south so that your child can walk or be walked (if PK-5th grade) 

safely from your car to the bus or from the bus to your car.   We have placed an order for some One-Way signs to help 

with keeping our kids safe while entering and exiting the bus! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Mrs. Sadler 

 


